
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
This is to certify that Dr. Ahmed Galal was a post doctoral fellow at this Institution 
under my direct supervision as Medical Director of Vissum Corporacion Oftalmologica  
at that time during the period April 2001 to July 2004. His fellowship program ended on 
obtaining the doctorate degree and he continued to work in this institution until 2007.  
 
During his fellowship program, which extended for 3 years, he received training in both 
medical ophthalmology and ocular surgeries which was directly with me and this 
training covered the following areas: 
 

1. Oculoplasty and cosmetic surgeries 
2. Anterior segment: cornea and Refractive surgery, glaucoma surgery and 

microincisional cataract surgery 
3. Posterior Segment: vitreoretinal and macular surgeries 

 
Dr. Ahmed Galal participated in these surgeries as first assistant surgeon, performing 
eventually himself part of the surgical procedures under direct supervision of the 
responsible surgeon. 
 
He also participated in various scientific publications and investigational projects. 
 
I strongly recommend him for any professional or academic position. He is a well-
trained anterior and posterior segment surgeon. His ethical attitude with his colleagues 
and patients was outstandingly good and he was very esteemed by the patients he was 
operating or treating. 
 
If you need any further information, please contact me under full confidentiality through 
my international executive assistant on jlalio@vissum.com   
 
 

 
 
Professor Jorge L Alio MD, PhD, FEBO 
Professor and Chairman of Ophthalmology 
Miguel Hernandez University, Alicante, Spain 
Medical Director, Vissum Corporacion Oftalmologica, Alicante Spain 


